Messages for Remittance Advices dated July 18, 2024 –July 25, 2024
	TO: Pharmacy Providers
	RE: Pharmacy Billing Change for Diabetic Supplies

	Pharmacies may begin billing for diabetic supplies for Medicaid beneficiaries at normal pharmacy point-of-sale beginning 8/1/2024. DME enrollment and billing is not required for pharmacies. Since prescriptions to fill these diabetic supplies are needed, please proactively discuss this new billing option with beneficiaries to ensure readiness for 8/1/2024. See the Pharmacy website for more details. ar.magellanrx.com/provider-documents.

	TO: Physician and Area Health Education Center (AHEC) providers
	RE: Place of Service (POS) and Medical Review Corrections for Procedures 37241, 37242, 37244, and 38571

	The following system changes have been made to align with existing Arkansas policy:

1.  POS 24 (ASC) has been added as a valid POS to procedure codes 37241, 37242 and 37244 under the Assistant Surgeon (ASTSG) and Medical Services (MEDSV) contracts.

2.  Medical Review has been added to procedure codes 37241 and 37242 under the Ambulatory Surgical Center (AMBSC) Contract.

3.  POS 05, 06, 19, 22, 23, and 24 have been added back as a valid POS to procedure code 38571 under the Medical Services (MEDSV) contract.

Any claims processed inappropriately will be reprocessed.


Thank you for your participation in the Arkansas Medicaid Program. If you have questions regarding these messages, please contact the Provider Assistance Center at (800) 457-4454 toll-free or locally at (501) 376-2211. Remittance Advices can be found using Search Payment History on the Arkansas Medicaid Provider Portal at https://portal.mmis.arkansas.gov/armedicaid/provider/Home/tabid/135/Default.aspx.
